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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday 2nd  May 2017
MOTION NO.1
MOTION: Councillor G. O'Connell
Mayors Business
This Council, being concerned at the possible implications of Brexit and acknowledging the role that the EU exercises in the lives of Irish Citizens, calls on the Chief Executive to initiate the establishment of an EU SPC under section 48 of the Local Government Act 2001, as amended by the Local Government Reform Act 2014 and as per guidelines under section 54(2) of the 2001 Act regarding SPCs. The Act and Guidelines provide the Council with a basis to proceed with the establishment of a specialist committee for European affairs within the scope of the SPC scheme.
REPORT:
The SPC Scheme sets out the structure and number of SPC's in SDCC and was adopted by Council in 2014 following a period of consultation with the elected members, the PPN and other representative bodies as well as the general public. The SPC Scheme was devised following the local elections in 2014 and is for the lifetime of the Council. The Departmental Guidelines issued in 2014 state that SPC's should generally be four in number while accepting that the Dublin local authorities may warrant additional SPC's. Accordingly, SDCC has six SPC's:
· Economic Development, Enterprise & Tourism 
· Land use Transportation and Planning 
· Social and Community 
· Environment, Public Realm & Climate Change 
· Housing 
· Arts, Culture, Gaeilge, Heritage and Libraries 
As set out in the Scheme, each SPC has an agreed membership across the seven recommended sectoral interests. Under Standing Order 16 any SPC may form a sub-committee to examine particular policy issues. Each SPC will be asked to consider the impact of Brexit in their policy area.
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